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1 message

Cathy Olin <olin.family@gmail.com> Thu, Dec 21, 2017 at 5:55 AM
To: amy.eschberger@state.co.us

Hello: 

As a lover of nature, a birder, and a visitor to the Aiken Canyon Preserve, I am opposed and highly object to the proposed
quarry.  The Aiken Canyon Preserve is a critical habitat and a Nature Conservancy Property.  The new road and the
mining that will take place in the proposed quarry will have a negative impact on the wildlife in many ways.  I believe that
permit # M2017-049 should not be granted. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Catherine Olin 
616 North Reynolds Avenue 
Canon City, CO 81212 
719.275.9630

tel:719.275.9630

